NOTICE PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning & Zoning Commission of the City of Pharr will hold a Public Hearing on
Monday, June 10, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. and the City Commission will also hold a Public
Hearing on Monday, June 17, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the City Commissioners’ Room
located at 118 S. Cage Blvd., 2nd Floor, Pharr, TX. The meeting(s) will be in reference to
the following case(s):

PUBLIC HEARING:

1. Ruben Lerma, representing Centro Familiar Cristiano Iglesia Del Pueblo, has filed with
the Planning and Zoning Commission a request for a Life-of-the-Use Conditional Use
Permit to allow a church in a Heavy Commercial District (H-C). The property is legally
described as being Lot 1, Clow Subdivision, Pharr, Hidalgo County, Texas. The
property’s physical address is 101 North Palm Drive.  CUP#240520 (This item will
go to City Commission)
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